Manitoba Land Initiative technical Meeting

MINUTES  September 28 , 2000, 10:45- 11:45

Office of Information Technology, Boardroom, 1100-215 Gerry Street
Attendees: 
Alexander, Ed (OIT); Bibik, Andy (EM); Buhler, Dan (HWY); Brothers, Darren (AGR);  Phillips, Larry (RD); Pokrant, Hartley (NR); Semenko, Brad (OIT) 

In order to maintain good and effective communication between ManWeb and MLI, the following has been decided:

1. That any significant change to MLI database (storage requirements, backup, work order etc) needs endorsement by the MLI technical Committee ( Andy, Darren, Larry, Dan, Ed).  

2. Any request to ManWeb should come through Andy Bibik  (not Mark Pacey, not Bob Bruce etc) and has to have clearly indicated what is the subject  (e.g.  MLI – storage requirement  so it is not mixed with e.g. ITM’s applications and storage requirements, or anything else).   

3. Jadranka to be cc on any significant e-mail regarding MLI.  

4. Insure all info is accurate ( no guessing)

5. Do not cc everybody when trying to solve a problem.  Be constructive and involve only people whose input is needed and who can resolve an issue.    
In future, Brad Semenko, as a technical alignment specialist will be involved in configuring technical MLI architecture/infrastructure.  

Information Protection Centre (IPC) will be contacted to insure security requirements are met when allowing access to external partners (e.g. PFRA)
